
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

2013-04-09

Mr. Gerard Hayes
55 Kenmount Road
P.O. Box 8910
St. John's, NL A1B 3P6

Mr. Thomas Johnson
O'Dea Earle
323 Duckworth Street
P.O. Box 5955
St. John's, NL A 1 C 5X4

Mr. Paul Coxworthy

	

Mr. Dean Porter
Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales

	

Poole Althouse
Cabot Place, 100 New Gower Street

	

49-51 Park Street
P.O. Box 5038

	

P.Q. Box 812
St. John's, NL A 1 C 5V3

	

Corner Brook, NL A2H 6H7

Dear Sirs:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for approval to proceed with
the installation of an additional 230 kV transformer at the Oxen Pond Terminal
Station - Revised filing schedule.

This is further to our letter of April 1, 2013 and the letter received earlier today from Hydro
requesting an extension for the filing of the Replies to Requests for Information.

All parties have advised that they have no objection to the requested extension. The Board
has granted Hydro's request and has also further extended the filing date for the receipt of
submissions and comments from the parties as follows:

Date

	

Filing

Wednesday April 17, 2013

	

Replies to Requests for Information

Tuesday, April 23, 2013

	

Written Submissions/Comments from Parties

Thursday, April 25, 2013

	

Hydro's Reply

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail: cblundon apub.nl, ca
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

cc.

	

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
Mr. Geoff Young

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca
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